
Find us on Facebook: https://fb.watch/9GrX9f9jKA/  

Here are the 3 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (12/3/21) 

1. Our school Community Council met yesterday. We’re in the process of identifying current 

strengths and weaknesses and coming up with ideas for improvement. Please reach out to a 

member of the council if you’d like to share. 

2. Our Hope Squad met today to wrap up the Clean Pathways new and gently used shoes 

drive. Thanks to your generosity, we collected 252 pairs of shoes that will be sent to 14 

different impoverished countries. 

3. Every month we practice an emergency drill. You might appreciate knowing that we’ll have 

a Lock Down drill practice on Tuesday, from 2:45 until about 3:10. Please don’t be alarmed 

if you see several police cars at our school that afternoon. Also, because of this practice, the 

school will be unavailable for visits or phone calls during that time.  

 

 

Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: 

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/  
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